ODISHA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
CUTTACK
NOTICE

No J6/% ps.c.,dt /2/05/?62/

It is for information of all concerned that the Commission have decided
to conduct the OCS preliminary (written) examination,2020, pursuant to Advt.
No.07 of 2020-21, tentatively on 1% week of May, 2021 . The details of the
programme of the said examination shall be notified later,subject to other
exigencies.

2. The candidates are advised to visit the website of the

Commission at hitp://opsc.gov.in for further information.
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